
  240 N. Meridian Street 

 DRAFT Rm. 1050 

  Indianapolis, IN 46204  

 

 
 

May  XX, 2010 

 

XXXX 

XXXX 

XXXX 

 

_________: 

 

This letter is formal notification of AT&Ts intent to re-price Directory Assistance Database Service 

(DADS).   

 

AT&T Southeast will file tariff revisions for a price increase for DADS subscriber listings and the 

elimination of DADS monthly recurring rate.  If approved, Effective July 1, 2010, the new daily update 

rate of $0.06 per listing will commence and the monthly recurring rate ($150.00 per state) will cease.   

 

 AT&T Southeast reserves the right to make any modifications to or to cancel the above information 

prior to the proposed filing or effective date.  Should any modifications be made to the information they 

will be reflected in a subsequent letter sent at the time of the filing.  Should AT&T Southeast cancel the 

tariff revisions, AT&T will send additional notification at the time of cancellation.  AT&T will incur no 

liability to DADS customers if such information, mentioned above, is canceled by AT&T or is not 

ultimately put into effect. 

 

If you have any questions, please refer to the Accessible letter or give me a call. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Veronica Lynch 

Manager - Directory Listings Products 

Telephone: 317-265-2765 

Email:  vl2587@att.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


